Minutes of the Special Farmington City Council Meeting June 7th, 2021

The regular meeting of the City Council scheduled for Monday, June 7th, 2021 was called to order at
6:00 pm by Mayor Ernie Penn. City Clerk Kelly Penn called the roll and the following Council Members
answered to their names: Sherry Mathews, Keith Lipford, Linda Bell, Brenda Cunningham, Bobby Morgan
(Zoom attendee), Diane Bryant and Shelly Parsley. Hunter Carnahan was absent.

Comments from Citizens - NONE
New Business
Presentation from Waste Management for the poly-cart for our residents.

George Wheatley from Waste Management gave the council a brief presentation on the new poly carts
they are proposing for the current customers in the city of Farmington. (See Attachment). There was
much discussion with the council and the public attendees. There was no action taken and the council will
consider the proposal at the June 14" regular city council meeting.

Economic Development Project (Presented by Steve Clark from Fayetteville Chamber of
Commerce.

Steve Clark gave the council a brief presentation to the council. (See Attached). There was discussion
with the council and public attendees, no action was taken and the city council will consider the proposal
at the June 14" regular city council meeting.

There being no further business to come before the council and on the motion of Council Member Bryant
and seconded by Council Member Lipford and by the consent of all members present, the meeting
adjourned at 6:48 pm until the next regularly scheduled meeting to be held Monday, July 12th, 2021 in the
City Council Chambers at City Hall, located at 354 West Main Street, Farmington, Arkansas.
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